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This is another law with no guardrails and allows a single bureaucrat to deny an 

application based on little to no evidence of damage or detriment that can only be 

appealed through a legal process that will be prohibitively expensive and lengthy for 

both parties. It may be well intended but it is a terrible bill!  

Please vote NO on SB1153. 


